
Entergy Entergy Operations, Inc.
1448 S.RF 333
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Tel 501 858 5000

OCAN070307

July 24, 2003

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Subject: Arkansas Nuclear One - Units I and 2
Docket Nos. 50-313 and 50-368
License Nos. DPR-51 and NPF-6
Schedule for Submittal of Follow-Up Information Regarding the July 10, 2003,
Fire Protection Regulatory Conference

Dear Sir or Madam:

On July 10, 2003, a Regulatory Conference was held at Arlington, Texas involving personnel
from the Nuclear Regulatory Commission and Entergy Operations, Inc. The purpose of the
conference was to discuss a preliminary finding and associated apparent violation of fire
protection regulation 10 CFR Part 50, Appendix R, Section III.G.2. During the conference,
Entergy personnel agreed to provide additional information in response to five NRC questions.
The purpose of this letter is to inform you that the responses will be provided on
August 11, 2003, which is 30 days following the date of the conference (regulatory
commitment). Should you have questions or comments, please contact Mr. Glenn Ashley at
(479) 858-4617.

Sincerely,

Sh rieR.Cdtn
Dector, Nu cyar Safety Assurance
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cc: Mr. Thomas P. Gwynn
Regional Administrator (Acting)
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 400
Arlington, TX 76011-8064

NRC Senior Resident Inspector
Arkansas Nuclear One
P.O. Box 310
London, AR 72847

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Mr. John Minns
Washington, DC 20555-0001

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Mr. Thomas Alexion
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Mr. Bernard Bevill
Director Division of Radiation

Control and Emergency Management
Arkansas Department of Health
4815 West Markham Street
Little Rock, AR 72205


